
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Oppose The Woods at Choto Rezoning and Ball Homes (Plan 7-SB-
17-C) Commission District 5 (MPC Meeting on July 13, 2017) 
1 message

'Retta Watson' via Commission <commission@knoxmpc.org> Thu, Jul 6, 2017 at 2:15 PM
Reply-To: watsonra79@aol.com
To: commission@knoxmpc.org, jschoonmaker@tds.net

I am a resident in the Channel Point Subdivision.  I highly oppose to rezoning land off of Choto Road to make way for
large subdivisions to be built.  We already have a severe traffic problem on Choto Road and South Northshore Drive
due to the number of resident vehicles currently in our area.  Heaven forbid if your car gets behind a school bus or if
there is an event at the Cove, what a traffic nightmare. 

Thank you for your consideration of my request. 

Respectfully,

Retta Watson
12253 Channel Point Drive
Knoxville, TN 37922

Cell:  865-898-2125
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